
 
 

Notice of Hope College Health Insurance Plan’s  
“Auto Accident Exclusion”  

 

 

 

Dear Automobile Insurance Agent 

The health plan I am enrolled, through my employer Hope College, has an “Auto Accident 
Exclusion”.  This means any injuries in an auto related accident will not be covered by my 
employer’s plan.  Based on this I am required to elect medical benefits PIP (personal injury 
protection benefits) through you, my automobile insurance policy carrier, for myself and my 
family members. 

I understand that there may be an increase to my automobile policy premiums to accommodate 
this change.  Please provide me with information on the increase in costs as well as the necessary 
policy amendments for my insurance policy as soon as possible.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

 


